
Elm Creek Elementary Parent Teacher Organization (ECE PTO)

General Meeting

January 16, 2024 6:30pm

Elm Creek Elementary Media Center

Agenda

Welcome and Call to Order-2023-24 PTO President, Katie Lauseng

Round the room What are you most looking forward to in 2024?

PTO Board Member Report

President’s Report, Katie Lauseng

Vacant Board member roles all board positions are open for 2024-25

Update on investigation no new news, still with county attorney

Restock the classroom teachers loved this, amazon lists worked great, teachers

could choose exactly what they need and it was sent directly to them at ECE

VP’s Report, Kathleen Petersen

Vacant committee director positions D2D, book fair, holiday shoppe, turkey

bingo, apex, dance, communications

Social and email communication adding new info to FB and trying to

communicate better through emails

Treasurer’s Report, Renae Osorio

Monthly Activity Report, see attached documents

mailto:vicepresident@ecepto.org


Secretary’s Report, Marisa Herbert

Survey results and feedback results were very positive we received a lot of

constructive feedbackthat we will be able to pass onto the new committee

chairs & board members for next year

Committee Directors’ Reports

Holiday Shoppe: Taylor Vernstrom and over 2500 crafts donated,Cassie Twite

40+ volunteers, will start earlier next year for reminders for crafts, need more

dad, grandpa, baby, & pet gifts

Dine to Donate: Sara Niccum Feb 7th Naf Naf D2D, March 20th Two Scoops both

will be all day fundraisers

Family Dance: Katie Lauseng Feb 16th - $3/person, 3 and under free, $1 for all

food, drinks and glow sticks

Staff Appreciation: Angela Carney Super Mario theme for our super teachers,

will start seeking donations now that we are in the new year

Ness’ Notes, Beth Ness see notes on our website

Guest speaker Mrs.Magnuson talking about family reading night Feb1st is Family

reading night. 1st day of “I love to read” month. There will be many new activities

this year, help your child read without being a reading teacher. PTO has donated a

book for each child that attends, take home bag of activities

New Business

Announcements

Next PTO Meeting: February 13th

Upcoming Events Reminders:

February 16th - Family Dance at ECE

February 7th - Naf Naf Grill D2D, all day fundraiser

Adjournment
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